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Attached here is a printout of the UniKemet database, as described in the document “Towards a proposal
to encode Egyptian Hieroglyphs in the UCS”, as well as the source pages cited there, so that reviewers
may verify the database. The sources are:

Allen, James P. 1999. Middle Egyptian: an introduction to the language and culture of Hieroglyphs.
Cambridge: Cambridge University Press. ISBN 0-521-77483-7

Gardiner, Alan H. 1928. Catalogue of the Egyptian hieroglyphic printing type, from matrices owned and
controlled by Dr. Alan H. Gardiner, in two sizes, 18 point, 12 point with intermediate forms. Oxford:
Oxford University Press.

Gardiner, Alan H. 1929. “Additions to the new hieroglyphic fount (1928)”, in The Journal of Egyptian
Archaeology 15, p. 95. London: Egypt Exploration Society

Gardiner, Alan H. 1931. “Additions to the new hieroglyphic fount (1931)”, in The Journal of Egyptian
Archaeology 17, pp. 245-247. London: Egypt Exploration Society

Gardiner, Alan H. 1953. Supplement to the catalogue of the Egyptian hieroglyphic printing type, showing
acquisitions to December 1953. Oxford: Oxford University Press.

Gardiner, Alan H. 1957. Egyptian grammar: being an introduction to the study of hieroglyphs. 3rd
edition. London: Oxford University Press.

Möller, Georg. 1909. Hieratische Paläographie: die aegyptische Buchschrift in ihrer Entwicklung von
der Fünften Dynastie bis zur römischen Kaiserzeit. Erster Band: Bis zum Beginn der achtzehnten
Dynastie, mit neun Tafeln Schriftproben. Leipzig: J. C. Hinrichs’sche Buchhandlung.

Möller, Georg. 1927 (1965). Hieratische Paläographie: die aegyptische Buchschrift in ihrer Entwicklung
von der Fünften Dynastie bis zur römischen Kaiserzeit. Zweiter Band: Von der Zeit Thutmosis’ III bis
zum Ende der einundzwanzigsten Dynastie, mit acht Tafeln Schriftproben. Neudruck der zweiten
verbesserten Auflage. Osnabrück: Otto Zeller.

Möller, Georg. 1936 (1965). Hieratische Paläographie: die aegyptische Buchschrift in ihrer Entwicklung
von der Fünften Dynastie bis zur römischen Kaiserzeit. Dritter Band: Von der zweiundzwanzigsten
Dynastie bis zum dritten Jahrhundert nach Chr., mit elf Tafeln Schriftproben. Neudruck der zweiten
verbesserten Auflage. Osnabrück: Otto Zeller.

Note on copyright
This document is only provided for use as an aid in the evaluation of this proposal for encoding
Egyptian Hieroglyphs in Unicode.

Some parts of this document are in copyright and rights of copyright holders are acknowledged.
Reproduction here follows normal fair use traditions for standardization purposes but no permission is
granted for futher distribution. In no circumstances must this document be published or distributed in any
form, electronically or otherwise, without first obtaining permission.
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